Jennifer Brock

e s S o i e S T T SRR TG
From: townmanager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 11:16 AM
To: Jennifer Brock
Subject: 803 North 14th Street/ 202 West N Street

Jennifer,

The Town approves issuing a demolition permit for the structure at 803 North 14" Street/202 West N Street with
corresponding Harnett County Tax PIN # 0597-57-9144.000. The property is owned by a Jim Hartman and John Stubbs.
Thanks for setting up a final zoning inspection on this and for taking care of this over the phone. If you need any other
information from me please let me know.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Snow Bowden

Town Manager

Town of Erwin

P.O. Box 459

Erwin, NC 28339
910-591-4200
townmanager@erwin-nc.org

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts (FOIPA) and North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public
Records, this electronic mail message and any attachments hereto, as well as any electronic mail message(s) sent in
response to it may be considered public record and as such subject to request and review by anyone at any time.



